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 Mrs Hancock & Miss Reynolds’s Menu w/c 3/12/18 
   (Please note: this menu may be subject to change) 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Pasta Bolognaise, 
Bread & Sweetcorn 
Or 
Baguette with 
Cheese or Tuna 

Chicken Goujons, 
Wedges & Beans Or 
Wrap with Ham or 
Cheese 

 

Steak Pie, Potatoes & 
Peas 
Or Jacket Potato with 
Beans or Cheese 

Pizza Slice, Chips & 
Beans 
Or 
Pasta with Cheese or 
Tuna 

Mince & Dumplings, 
Mashed Potato & 
Carrots Or 
Baguette with Cheese 
or Ham 

Fruit Meringue Angel Delight Iced Muffin Cake Fruit & Ice Cream Apple Crumble & 
Custard 

Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                    Stars of the Week 

Reception/Class 1: Andrew for showing fantastic knowledge about bar models in Maths and helping others to 

understand them. 

Class 2: Jack W for writing a super match report. 

Virtues & Values: Courage – the Year 5 & 6 football team for persevering when faced with tough teams at 

Newcastle last Wednesday. 

Headteacher’s Award: Ellie - for being a mature, sensible and helpful member of our school team and for helping 

me with all of the jobs when I was on duty on Tuesday! 
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Newspaper club 
Thank you to the newspaper reporters for being so dedicated to their 
roles. Another fantastic brainstorming session for our Christmas 
edition of The Greenhead Gazette. 

Attendance w/c  26/11/18 

    

Reception 100% 

Year 1  92.5% 

Year 2  93.3% 

Year 3 100% 

Year 4  78.3% 

Year 5 

Year 6 

100% 

100% 

 

Overall  93.4% 

      

 

Reminders 
The Gymnastics completion for those who have attended training 
sessions will be at Allendale School on Friday, 7

th
 December. 

 
The Year 5/6 Girls Football tournament will be at Darsley Park, 
Denton on Friday, 7

th
 December (returning to school for 

approximately 4.45pm). 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours,  

 

Sarah Hutchinson     
Executive Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning Achievement 

Reception/Class 1:  this week we have been creating character profiles for an alien and we have made our own aliens 

from salt dough. In Maths we have started to count and recognise money.  

 
Class 2: This week the children have been writing a recount of their visit to the Birds of Prey Centre in Kielder.  They 

have been using Open Office to type, insert photographs and create a background for their report.  In R.E the children 

have been using concept cards to create the Big Story of the Bible, starting with God and ending with the Kingdom of 

God.  In Maths the children have been creating their own line graphs, dividing by 10 and multiplying by 4.   

 
For further information please look on our website and Facebook page. 
 

Year 5/ 6 football 
Well done to all of the children in Years 5 and 6 who tried 
their best at the tournament on Wednesday. Mrs 
Makepeace was very proud of the ever improving team 
building skills that were clear to see on the day.   

Christmas Beanies 
Winter Wonder Pals are now on sale for £2.  All 
proceeds go to St Oswald’s Hospice. 
 


